
 

   
 

Images of the site for the Denver Performing Arts Complex Public Art Project: 

 
View of the two facades on the Boettcher Concert Hall. The raised walkway will be removed in summer 2017. 
 

 
Third façade on the Boettcher Concert Hall. The raised walkway will be removed in summer 2017. 



 

   
 

 
The (obscured) façade of the Commons on Champa Building. The elevator shaft and raised walkway will be 
removed in summer 2017. 
 

 
Another view of the façade of the Commons on Champa Building. 
 

 
The façade of the Buell Theatre. 



 

   
 

 

 
Another view of the façade of the Buell Theatre. 
 
 

 
View of the Colorado Convention Center façade. The raised walkway to the right will be removed in summer 
2017. 
 


